
 

                                           
   

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

EARLY LEARNING CENTER NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                  May 26, 2022  

CALENDAR:  
May 27th  End of the Year Show What You Know Program at Draper 1 Gym    AM:  9:45 am    PM/FULL 1:15 pm  
May 27th Last Day of Kindergarten  (student will be released to go home after their program)   

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MAY BUILDERS:  “I AM A BUILDER WHEN I AM UTTERLY RELIABLE 

 

Ms. Buell’s AM Class:    KADEN NGUYEN   

Ms. Buell’s PM Class:    HIMMAT BHULLAR 

Ms. Saguilan’s Full Day Class: IZABELLA THORNBERG 

 

READING UNIVERSITY:  CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MAY READING UNIVERSITY WINNERS:           

Our students have checked out more than 3500 library books this year!  Pretty impressive number!  Our students truly 

love to read.  They are discovering that reading opens up a whole new world.  Congratulations to our RU winners for May: 

 

Ms. Buell’s AM Class:   JADA WHITAKER   

Ms. Buell’s PM Class:    KAPRI BOWMAN 

Ms. Saguilan’s Full Day Class: DAVID SHARETTE 

 

LOST & FOUND: 

We have many jackets, coats, sweaters, etc. that are lost and are looking for their rightful owner.  If your student is 

missing any items, please feel free to come into the office and look through our lost and found bin.   Thank you! 

 

STAY SHARP SUMMER PACKETS: 

       Each student will receive a “Stay Sharp Summer” packet. These packets have both math and reading material that can be 

enjoyed throughout the summer. Directions are included in each packet.  Our students have learned so much this year and these 

summer packets help them stay SHARP! 

 

END OF THE YEAR SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW PROGRAM 
FRIDAY, MAY 27TH , 2022 

AM STUDENTS PERFORM:  9:45    FULL DAY and PM STUDENTS PERFORM: 1:15 
TO BE HELD IN THE GYM @ DRAPER 1 CAMPUS  

We are excited to perform for our parents songs, poems, and facts that we have been learning all year. Family and 
friends are invited to attend.    Students will be going home with parents after the program. 

 

RETURNING TO APA 

 For those students that are not planning on returning to APA for 1st grade, please notify Ms. Miles at 

kmiles@apamail.org.  

 

 

KINDERGARTEN CORNER: 

 Student to Teacher:  “I got a shot at the Doctors before I came to K to help me be a better friend  

 

 
THANK YOU, KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS, AND PARENTS! 
 On a personal note, please allow us to express our heart-felt appreciation for the opportunity to associate with and teach 
your sweet children this year!  They have made a tremendous impact in the lives of our staff! We have enjoyed seeing them grow, 
learn, and excel!  We know there are great things in store for our soon-to-be 1st graders! We send them off with high expectations 
and high hopes.  Best of luck to them and their bright futures! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Carlene Dastrup 

Director – Early Learning Center 

American Preparatory Academy    
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